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New York State Vaccine Program 

Annual Educational Requirement 
 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the New York State (NYS) Vaccine Program 

requires the Vaccine Coordinator and the Back-up Vaccine Coordinator at each provider office to 

participate in a yearly training.  To satisfy this requirement, all providers must view the “You Call the 

Shots” Vaccines for Children overview (http://www2a.cdc.gov/nip/isd/ycts/mod1/courses/vfc/ce.asp) and 

at least one vaccine storage and handling webinar by December 31, 2015. 

The NYS Vaccine Program has identified three options to satisfy the vaccine storage and handling 

requirement.  Please choose at least one of the following trainings to satisfy the storage and handling 

requirement: 

 Watch the recorded webinar Vaccines for Children Program Storage and Handling Update (June 

12, 2014): 

http://www.health.ny.gov/prevention/immunization/providers/webinar_series.htm 

 Watch the CDC “You Call the Shots” storage and handling module (Continuing Education 

Credits Available):  http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/ed/youcalltheshots.htm 

 Watch the CDC “Keys to Storing and Handling Your Vaccine Supply” 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0atwOngjVQY 

After completing the training(s), click on the following link to submit the name of your office, the names 

of those who participated in the training and provide feedback on your training needs. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NYS-VFC-Training-attest 
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